
 

This week in Nursery 

25th April, 2022 

           P.S.E.D. 
 
It was lovely to see all the children 
back from their Easter holidays! We 
had a circle time on Monday where we 
enjoyed hearing all about the exciting 
things they had done and where they 
had been.  

                            C.L. 
 
The children listened really well to our 
story this week which was, ‘Jacob 
O’Reily really wants a pet’. The children 
had fun thinking about what pet they 
would like to have and why.   
   

                                                            P.D.                                                       
 
For PE this week we have enjoyed going out on the field to explore different 
PE equipment including balls, tennis rackets etc.  

                Mathematics 
 
This week in mathematics the 
children have been working on 
subitising. They were given some 
pictures of animals (1-4) and had to 
say how many they could see, 
without counting them.  

                Literacy 
 
This week in phonics we played the 
game, ‘cross the river’. The children 
were given a picture and had to 
blend the sounds to make the word 
e.g. ‘sh-e-ll made ‘shell’. They then 
had to jump over the ‘river’ and 
cross ‘safely’ to the other side!  
 

                     U.W. 
We have introduced the children to our 
new topic, ‘Can I have a dog?’ The 
children have been discussing how to 
treat and hold a small animal. They 
have also thought about what pet they 
would like to have.  

                        E.A.D. 
The children have enjoyed painting a 
picture of a pet they would like. They 
thought about the colours they would 
need and what features the animal has. 
Thy have also enjoyed playing in our 
role play area, which is a veterinary 
surgery.  
 

Special Notices: 
 
Just a reminder that PE is on a Thursday. Please could we also have trip 
letters back asap.  

Thank you  
 


